
 

 

 

 

 

 

11th March 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of our continuing efforts to support your child in their studies at this crucial time, we have 
organised a support group that will be facilitated by in conjunction with ‘The Safety Box’, an organisation 
who have experience in successfully helping to raise the academic achievements of pupils as well as 
helping to raise their self-esteem, improve confidence and attitudes to learning.  

These sessions will run over a 10 week period and will take place after school on Thursday’s from 3.30 pm 
to 4.30 pm. Pupils will be expected to attend every session so that they are able to fully benefit from the 
whole program. 

The sessions will commence on Thursday 20th March 2014 and will run for 10 weeks thereafter. 

Can permission slips please be returned no later than Friday 14th March 2014 

May I take this opportunity to thank you again for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr G. Williams 
Learning Mentor 
               

Reply Slip 

The Safety Box Thursday Support Group 

 

I, the parent/carer of     in form     do/do not give permission for my 
child to attend the Stafety Box Support Group each Thursday from 3.30-4.30pm. 

Name (Please print):      

Signed         Date     


